
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

Week 5 Term 4 
 
Hello everyone, 
 
Well there where happy faces and tears this morning from both parents and children (I am not  
saying who they were), as the 3/4s headed off to camp at Coolamatong. The camp is conducted 
over the three days this week and will involve lots of great activities and challenges. Tomorrow 
they will have a boat ride around the lakes, which will be a highlight of the camp. Trudie and I will 
drop in to see how they are travelling and see the enjoyment they will be experiencing.  
 
On Friday, I would like to encourage you to attend the school Remembrance Day Commemorations 

at 9:00 in the hall. This is a significant event in the school diary as it is the 100th  

anniversary of Armistice Day. The end of World War 1, the war to end all wars as it 

was described but sadly has not proven to be true.  This day will be marked by an  

assembly  and students will have the opportunity to lay a bouquet of flowers under 

the Australian Flag at the school flag poles. I am hoping that it will be a very well  

attended ceremony. Mr Hathaway and some of his students are selling poppies for 

Legacy around the school at break times and I would encourage everyone to donate a dollar or two 

and purchase a poppy. 

 

Our biennial Art Show is kicking of next Thursday the 15th of November. 

The students have been working very hard over the year to produce some 

very exciting pieces of art that will be on display. The show will be opened 

by Crystal Stannus, curator of the Bairnsdale Art Gallery, at 5:00pm for 

viewing until 7:00pm. The students will get an opportunity to view the 

show on the following Monday.  

 

 

Our penultimate School Council meeting for the year will be held on Thursday 15th 

of November at 6:00pm. As this is the second last meeting for the year there will be 

a little bit of work to get through before we break for the holidays. I hope to see all 

school council members in attendance to get the best results for our school. 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 7th November 2018 

Phone:  5152 4395 

Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

November  
Fri 9th: Special Remembrance Day Assembly. 
Grade 3/4 return from camp at 3.00pm 
 
Thur 15th: 754 Primary School Art Show  
Fri 16th: Report Writing Day Student Free Day 
 
Mon 19th: Transition to Bairnsdale Secondary 
College  8.55am - 1.15pm  
Wed 28th: Whole School Walk against  
            Domestic Violence 
 
 
 
Breakfast Club: Run by the Salvation Army 
Monday and Thursday 8.15am - 8.45am 

December 
Tue 4th: Orientation Day - Nagle College 
Thur 6th: Salvation Army Community 
Breakfast (Gold Coin Donation) and the Last 
Breakfast Club for 2018 
Sat 8th: Bairnsdale Christmas Parade 
 
Tue 11th: Orientation Day - Bairnsdale Secondary 
College, Roll-Up Day and Grade 6 Graduation/Dinner  
Thur 13th: Last Community Playgroup for 2018 
School Christmas Concert and BBQ 
Fri 14th: Last canteen day 2018 
 
 
754 Community Playgroup:  
Every Thursday 9.00am - 11.00am in the hall. 

Hats on in Term 1, 2 and 4  
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The teachers are working very hard assessing your children for the end of year reports. To assist 

this we will be having a Report Writing Day on Friday 16th of November. Teachers will be hard at 

work discussing and writing student reports to convey how your child has worked in the second  

semester and documenting the growth that they have achieved.  

 

SOMETHING TO PONDER - Only those who dare to fail greatly, can ever achieve greatly.  
Robert F Kennedy penned this saying. It is similar in meaning to one I presented earlier in the year 
by Michel Angelo. Everyone should be striving to do their best for even if we fail we will have  
accomplished something. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swimming Lessons Prep - Grade 4: 
Swimming lessons commenced on Monday 15th for prep to grade 4  
students. Lessons will be held every Monday. Please remember to pack your children's swimwear 
as we do not have spare bathers or towels.  
 
SunSmart Policy: 
As it is now term 4 our Sunsmart Policy is in place. All students must have a wide brim or bucket 
style hat to wear at school every day. Students without a hat will be asked to stay in the undercov-
er area. We do not supply spare hats to students.  
 
Ready Set Go Prep transition Program: 
Our Ready Set Go, free school ready program commenced on Friday October 12th.  
If you have a child starting school in 2019 please call the office to book a place. This  
program will run every Friday from 9.15am - 2.30pm This is open to the general  
community and you are not committed to send your child here at the completion of 
the program.  
 
Senior School Bowls and Croquet Program 
This Friday 2nd November our grades five and six students will begin working on a Bowls and  
Croquet development program during their Friday Afternoon Sports time. This will involve a  
coaching program in both sports with students being split into three groups and each week one 
group will go to the Bairnsdale Bowls Club in Nicholson Street, one group will go to the Bairnsdale 
Croquet club also in Nicholson Street and the third group will stay at school for their sports  
session. We will rotate the groups through the three activities over the next six weeks up until  
Friday, December 7 with December 14th as a back up day in case we miss a session due to weather 
conditions. Students will be leaving school each week at 2.00 pm and returning in time for the end 
of the school day at 3.15pm.  
 
Year 7 2019 Bairnsdale Secondary College Transition Morning: 
On Monday 19th November the grade 6 students who will be attending Bairnsdale Secondary  
College 2019 will be attending a transition day. The bus will leave from Bairnsdale Primary School 
at 8.55am and return to school at approx. 1.15pm Please remember that students must be in  
correct school uniform.  
 
2018 Rotary Junior Community Awards Presentation: 
The annual presentation evening for those children who  
participated in the Rotary Junior Community Awards is being held 
on Tuesday 13th November, 2018 at the Bairnsdale Uniting 
Church (Great Alpine Way, Bairnsdale) commencing at 7.00pm.  
 

 
 
Student Free Day: 
Just a reminder to parents/carers that Friday 16th November is a student free day, 
this has been allocated to teachers so they are able to finalize your child's end of year 
school report.  
 

 
 There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

Warwick Fraser 
Assistant Principal 



 
 
 

Student Awards 
 

 
 
Prep A:  
 
1 /2 A: Marnee Jackson What a wonderful effort you have put into term 4! You are  
always making good choices with your school work and classroom behaviour. You wait patiently for 
your turn to speak and listen carefully to others.   
 
1/2 B: Caitlyn Jewitt is such a considerate member of our classroom, she is always 
looking out for others and willing to help anyone if they have a problem. During group work Caitlyn 
is the first to be ready and is so keen to learn new things. Keep up the great work Caitlyn, super 
proud of you!    
  
1/2 C: Khiara Overson for being a responsible learner while completing her big write. I am 
very proud of what you accomplished Khiara. Excellent work.  
   
3/4 A: Hunter Settle for picking up rubbish and returning abandoned sports equipment 
to their correct bins without being asked.           
 
3/4 B:    
 
3/4 C: Molly Greaves-Ryall continually gives her best effort in class and helps to make 
our classroom a lovely place to be.    
 
5/6 A:     
  
5/6 B: Tyler Rouse has worked well in class this week. He has helped others and 
shown resilience by completing his passion project on Lego.     
  
5/6 C:  
  
5/6 D:   

 
 
 

Canteen News 

 

 
Canteen Closed on Mondays 

 
Slushies are now available at the canteen.  

 
Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave 
your name and number with the office staff. 

Please check the menu for new pricing.  
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